
Vermontville Historical Society 
P.0. Box D.
Vermontville, Michigan 49096

October 30, 1990

To Whom It May Concern;

The Vermontville Historical Society has been interested 
and active in promoting the restoration of the Opera 
House. What is happening now is like a dream come true.
Much work has been done to bring this building back to a 
useable facility. In a community the size of Vermontville 
it is difficult to undertake a project of the magnitude 
of the Opera House and as a result we need outside help, 
such as the assistance available through grant monies.
The immediate community and surrounding communities will 
benefit immensely from the restoration of this building.
Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Sincerely,

Hildred L. Peabody 
Vermontville Historical Society


